January 17, 1963 FLORENCE, S. C. 8ic 340 on THE DIAL

Mr. Kermit Geary
R. D. 2 Box 298
Walnutpor t, Pennsylvania

Dear [x. Geary:

It was indeed a pleasure to receive your very informative
letter concerning your reception of WYNN. Your reception

was no doubt excellent because your logging of our programming
was so exact and correct.

Many thanks for letting us know of your reception and for
the kind remarks about the efficiency of our equipment.

Cordially yours,

g

==
David C. Phillips
General Manager
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